High Commission of India
Singapore
4 koK

Adyvisory

A Flag hoisting ceremony is being organised in the
High Commission of India on 26 January 2020 (Sunday) at
0900 hours, on the occasion of 71" Republic Day of India.

2. All Indian Nationals and friends of India who are
attending the event may take note that bags are not allowed

inside the High Commission premises on 26 January 2020
(Sunday), for security reasons.

3.  We seek kind understanding and cooperation of all
visitors.
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